
ADORATION
Thursday

ST. BERNARD SCHOOL

December 5, 2024

Needing adorers this Thursday, 12-5-24 for 1
hour slots from 9:00 - 3:00 p.m.

Click this link to sign up:
https://signup.com/go/LJUzjqe

https://signup.com/go/LJUzjqe


SCHEDULESCHEDULE
2024-20252024-2025

THURSDAY, 11/14 MONDAY, 11/18 WEDNESDAY, 11/20 MONDAY, 12/2

SBS @ Cecilia
Jr High

7PM: 8th Boys

6PM: 6 & 7th
Girls 

SBS vs
Cathedral

HOMEHOME AWAYAWAY

GAMESGAMES GAMESGAMES

5:15PM: 6th Girls
6PM: 7th Girls

6:50PM: 6th Boys

7:50PM: 8th Boys

5:15PM: 5th Boys

6PM: 6th Boys

7PM: 8th Boys

SBS @ VC SBS @ St. Gen

5:15PM: 5th Boys

6PM: 6th Boys

7PM: 8th Boys

SBS vs SLS

TUESDAY, 12/3

5:15PM: 6th Girls

6PM: 5th Boys

6:50PM: 6th Boys

7:50PM: 8th Boys

THURSDAY, 12/5 MONDAY, 12/9 TUESDAY, 12/10 WEDNESDAY, 12/11 THURSDAY, 12/12
SBS vs AES

MONDAY, 12/9

5:15PM: 5th Boys
6PM: 6th Boys
7PM: 8th Boys

SBS @ VC
5:15PM: 6th Girls

6PM: 7th Girls

SBS @ OC

5:15PM: 7th Girls

6PM: 5th Boys

6:50PM: 6th Boys

7:50PM: 8th Boys

SBS @ JPG SBS vs SCS

5:15PM: 5th Boys

6PM: 6th Boys

7PM: 8th Boys

5:30PM: 6th Girls

SBS @ Rayne
Catholic

7:30PM: 7th Girls



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

SBS students and faculty will collect non-perishable food and hygiene items to contribute to the 

St. Bernard and St. Francis Food Pantry. 
 

ITEMS NEEDED FOR THIS MONTH’S COLLECTION ARE: 
 

Dry Goods such as Dry Beans, Rice, Macaroni and Cheese, Pasta, Flour, Sugar, Dry 

Soup, Cornbread (Jiffy), Grits, Oatmeal, Dry Milk, Cereal, Jell-o, Coffee/Filters, 

Snack Foods, Popcorn, Cooking Oil, and Peanut Butter; 
 

Canned Goods such as Tuna, Canned Meat, Canned Vegetables, Canned Fruit, 

Spaghetti Sauce, Tomato Sauce, Tomato Paste, Applesauce, and Fruit Juice;  
 

“Special Needs” Items such as Ensure, Adult Diapers, Baby Formula, Baby 

Food, Baby Diapers, Baby Powder, and Bath Supplies. 
 

Thank you!   

Please bring a minimum of one item to be donated on 

Friday, December 13th to the 

Cheer with Jesus Rally, which is in the gym. 
 

at EVERY 

Cheer with Jesus 

Rally this year! 

This service project is sponsored by the St. Bernard School Campus Ministry Club.  



1. ADVENT WREATH: Set up an advent wreath in your home. It can be as simple as a store-
bought wreath with plain candles with purple and pink ribbons. To learn more about
Advent and the prayers attached to it go to: https://hallow.com/blog/advent-candles-

and-advent-wreaths/

2. ADVENT CALENDAR: An Advent Calendar is a calendar that helps us count down the
days to Christmas, typically starting on December 1st. You can fill an Advent Calendar

with treats, notes, prayer cards, or small toys.

3. ADORATION CHAPEL: St. Bernard Adoration Chapel offers a special gift for spending
time in prayer and meditation in the presence of Jesus. Set a goal to visit once a week

during the Advent Season, whether it's for an hour or a short time (10 or 15 minutes). Visit
with Jesus as a family.

ADVENT REFLECTIONS AND MEDITATIONS: Actively Engage with the spiritual meaning of
the season, focusing on themes of hope, peace, love, and joy. You can read bible stories, sign

up for daily reflections, or read a book.

Great links to advent reflections: My Catholic Life! https://mycatholic.life/advent/ or
Dynamic Catholic Best Advent Ever! https://www.dynamiccatholic.com/advent.html?

srsltid=AfmBOopMmyc_C2W-LqvwHXCBqYW4ILX-ySmanuZqh5IziEyT4r9ffNJ

Some of our favorite advent books: (for parents) are Behold: A Guided Advent Journal of
Prayer and Meditation, The Little Way of Advent, The Way of Trust and Love, and Rejoice:
Advent Meditations with Mary. (for kids/families) The Advent Storybook: 25 Bible Stories
Showing Why Jesus Came, A Catholic Family Advent: Prayers and Activities, and The Way
of the Manger, Fiat 40 journal: A Women’s 40 day journey to renewal, restoration and

redemption!

4. PRAY A ROSARY: You can pray the rosary each day, or part of a mystery as a family.
CELEBRATE THE SAINTS: December 6th marks the Feast of St. Nicholas and December
13th celebrates the Feast of St. Lucy. Share the stories of the saints with your family.

5. ORNAMENTS AND TOYS: Each week add a symbolic religious ornament to your tree, put
out a nativity, and/or donate by cleaning out used toys.

Create new memories and traditions with your family this Advent Season!

The SBS Christian Formation Sub-Committee would like to share some
simple, yet powerful ways to prepare your hearts for the coming of Jesus

during the Advent Season. The Advent Season begins on Sunday, December
1st, 2024, and ends on Tuesday, December 24th, 2024.



6th - 8th Grade SBS students only

SBS CHRISTMAS DANCE

7:00 - 9:00 p.m. • SBS Gym • $5.00 per student
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2024

Fun Christmas Props Picture Booth
Snacks and Drinks will be available for no extra cost.
DANCE DRESS CODE: Appropriate dress is required. All shirts must have
a sleeve. The stomach area may not be exposed. There can be no
advertisements or logos with inappropriate messages or pictures,
including but not limited to any politically oriented messages. Shorts
must not be shorter than 3 inches above the knee from a kneeling
position and dresses and skirts must not be shorter than 1 inch above the
knee from a kneeling position. No tight-fitting clothes. Sandals are
permitted. Due to insurance liability and fire code regulations flip-flops
and “Heelys” are NEVER ALLOWED. Clothing should be modest and not
tight fitting. Only students properly dressed will be allowed to enter the
dance. 
Each student must have a parent or guardian sign him/her in and out of
the dance. 
All cell phones will be "Checked In" and can not be used during the dance. 

A few things to note:



ST. BERNARD SCHOOL 

Christmas  

Spirit Day 
 

Friday, December 13, 2024 
 

   

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

(These are sample pictures of approved items allowed to be worn on this day!) 
  

Students may wear Christmas Colored Shirts and/or 

Sweatshirts with Jeans, Christmas Socks, 

a Scarf, and/or a Santa Hat or Reindeer Antlers!  

Christmas shirts, sweatshirts, socks, scarves, and hats must have appropriate holiday decorations on them. 
Any student not appropriately dressed will have their parent called to bring a school uniform.  



Donation Drive 
 

 

Sponsored by the St. Bernard School Crusader Ambassadors and PTO  

Christmas  
 

 

 New Unwrapped Children’s Toys 

 New Children’s Bicycles 

 New or Gently Used Coats and Jackets 

 New or Gently Used Blankets 

 New Pairs of Adult and Children’s Socks 
  

Friday, December 13, 2024 

7:00 – 8:15 a.m. 

St. Bernard School Bus Port 
 

 

   

 

  
Help us to give the gift of 

WARMTH and HAPPINESS  
this Christmas Season! 

 

Ho, Ho, Ho! We will have a special guest from the 

North Pole with us, too! Who could that be…? 

Shhhhh…let’s keep it a secret!  

We have teamed up with the 

St. Martin Parish Sheriff’s Department and the 

Civic Club de Pont Breaux to make sure that 

ALL DONATIONS 

will stay in St. Martin Parish! 



Attention Parents, 

Students, 

Faculty, and Staff 
 

ST. BERNARD SCHOOL will be 

CLOSED 
 

for the Christmas & New Year Holidays 
(Monday, December 23, 2024 – Monday, January 6, 2025) 

 

Students will return to campus on Tuesday, January 7, 2025. 
 

Please note that students will NOT have 

school on Monday, January 6, 2025. This day 

has been allotted for a faculty and staff retreat.  

 
 

 

  

  

  and  
   



We are so grateful for all of your help in our fundraising
efforts. Our amazing SBS family pulled together and raised
just over $74,000! With these donations, we can complete
our new playground project. Construction is scheduled to
begin soon and we cannot wait for our students to enjoy
the work of our labor. Each child who raised money will

receive an incentive postcard including key dates of
incentive prizes they are eligible for. These postcards do

not need to be presented on the scheduled incentive day.
ALL students who raised any amount of money will be

rewarded with a foam stress ball. Students who raised at
least $50 will have a PJ Day which is scheduled for January
21, 2025. Students who raised at least $75 will receive one
free child-size Kona Ice which is scheduled for February 4,
2025. Students who raised at least $100 will have a pizza
party which is scheduled for February 24, 2025. We will

send reminders as these dates get closer for those students
who qualify. Additionally, your child’s teacher will have a
list of eligible students. Again, we express our sincerest

gratitude for your generosity.

ANNOUNCEMENTANNOUNCEMENT
Crusader Challenge 2024

St. Bernard School

From the Crusader
Challenge Committee



Crusader ShopCrusader Shop

C L I C K  H E R E  F O R  T H E  S P O R T S  G I R L I E  S B S  C O L D  W E A T H E R  S H O P

All orders will be delivered to your child at school during school hours.
The Cold Weather Crusader Shop will be open for the season but the

deadline for them to be in for Christmas (by 12/20/24)
is THIS Friday 12/12/24.

b
la

nk
et

Cold Weather

https://sportsgirliesbsathleticsstore.godaddysites.com/shop/ols/categories/cold-weather-shop




 
L E A D  B Y  C A M P U S  M I N I S T R Y

U P O N  A R R I V A L  U N T I L  T H E  B E L L  R I N G S  A T  7 : 4 0
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

FRIDAY
ROSARY

S T .  B E R N A R D  S C H O O L

students may bring a rosary from home

F I R S T

D E C E M B E R  6 ,  2 0 2 4D E C E M B E R  6 ,  2 0 2 4D E C E M B E R  6 ,  2 0 2 4

Parents are welcome to join us



LET’S
TALK

DECEMBER 10TH
6:00 P.M.
ST. JOSEPH ORATORY

Ok, It’s time to have “The Talk”, Now what?!Ok, It’s time to have “The Talk”, Now what?!  
What your parents probably never taught youWhat your parents probably never taught you
about sex and how to talk to your child about it.about sex and how to talk to your child about it.

About “it”About “it”

Adults only event!

with Michelle
Simon



Re-enrollment has started and will end on Friday, December 13,
2024. After next Friday, you will be charged a $100 late fee. This

process is vital in guaranteeing your spot for the next school year as
well as allowing us to monitor our numbers as we open our new

student enrollment portal starting on January 2, 2025. Please note
the December 13, 2024 deadline date is only for current students

planning to return next school year. New students may begin
completing applications in January. For your reference, an email
went out from Misti Guidry (mguidry@sbscrusaders.com) on the

morning of December 2, 2024, with instructions. It only takes a few
minutes to complete!  Here's how:

Login to your RenWeb account,
Click on Apply/Enroll on the left-hand side,

Click on Enrollment/Re-enrollment, and
Complete the enrollment form.

If you have any questions, please email Misti Guidry at
mguidry@sbscrusaders.com.

Just a reminder...




